CITY OF ROCKAWAY BEACH
Notice of Public Hearing

PROPOSED CHANGE TO THE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN - CPA16-02

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Rockaway Beach Pianning Commission will hold a public hearing on
Tuesday, July 26, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in City Hall located at 276 S. Highway 101, Rockaway Beach, Oregon. The
purpose of the public hearing is for the:

Public Hearing: Consideration of a proposed change to the 2008 Comprehensive Plan and 2010 Transportation
Plan to recognize and support the planned regional multiuse bicycle and pedestrian Salmonberry Trail. Oral public
testimony will be heard, and written public comments will be accepted at and/or prior to the hearing. If prior to the
hearing, submit comments to City Hall at the address given above, or mail them to Terri Michel at P.O. Box 5,
Rockaway Beach, OR 97136. Please use file number CPA16-02 when submitting written comments, and include
your name, mailing address, and phone number. A staff report has been prepared and is available at City Hall. Hard
copies will be made available upon written request provided to the City subject to reasonable costs. All other
documents and evidence related to this land use action shall be incorporated into an Official Record and made
available for review at City Hall upon request.

Failure to raise an issue in person, or in writing at or prior to the close of the hearing, or failure to provide statements
or evidence sufficient to afford the Planning Commission and other interested parties an opportunity to respond to the
issue constitutes forfeiture of the right to appeal the decision of the Planning Commission. Failure to specify as o
which criteria the comments are directed precludes an appeal based on that criterion.

Responsible Official: Terri Michel
City Recorder
(503) 355-2291



